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 22nd June 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As a reward for their excellent attendance this year, 2SW have been chosen to represent Perry Hall Primary 
School in the Wolverhampton Community Games sporting event. On Thursday 30th June, your child will be 
taking part in four exciting activities throughout the day, each of which will be led by a specific coach and 
student leaders. The activities are based around the Commonwealth Games sports, local clubs and 
organisations. 
 
Your child will be transported to Aldersley Leisure Village via minibus. Children will leave Perry Hall at 9:00am 
for a 9:30am start. Please ensure your child is punctual on this day. The activities will finish at 2:30pm where 
your children will then travel back to Perry Hall. You will be able to collect your child at the end of the school 
day as normal. 
 
Your child is required to wear their school PE kit (no logos or named clothing please) for the day: black shorts or 
tracksuit bottoms, plain white t-shirt and trainers.  Please ensure our usual high expectations of uniform are 
demonstrated, as your child will be representing Perry Hall at this event.  
 
Your child is required to bring a packed lunch and water bottle for the day. They will have the opportunity to 
refill this throughout the day. If your child is in receipt of free school meal and you would like for them to have 
a lunch provided from the school kitchens, please indicate on the slip below. Please also apply sun cream to 
your child before arriving at school.  
 
If you would like your child to take part, please complete the slip and return to school no later than Monday 
27th June.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
Mrs Gibbins 
Head of School 
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Wolverhampton Community Games- Thursday 30th June 2022 
 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………..              Class: ………………………… 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the Community games. 
 

I give permission for my child to travel on the minibus.  
 

I will provide my child with a packed lunch. 
 

My child is in receipt of free school meals and so I wish for the school to provide one for them. 
 
 
Telephone Number:  ……………………………………………………………... 
 
Photo consent for use in school publications (Y/N)……………………………………………………………….. 
 
Photo consent for Wolverhampton Community Games use (Y/N)……………………………………………………………….. 
 
Medical needs: …………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
Parent Signature………………………………………………………………….                                  Date……………………………………. 
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